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Comments opposing proposed new nuclear reactors at North Anna

Dear Chief, Rules and Directives Branch,
Division of Administrative Services
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, D.C. 20555

I ask that you not grant an Early Site Permit at the North Anna Nuclear
Power Plant. The two reactors that are already operating at North Anna
withdraw 1.9 million gallons of water per minute and then return hot water
back into the lake. This utilization of water already has a damaging effect
on the lake, the residents of the lake, and the aquatic life in the lake.
The proposed reactor units would mean a great amount of additional water
withdrawn per minute. It appears that it would be an increase of 60% over
current conditions. Increased heating of the water as well as increased
contamination by chemicals and radioactive particles would further degrade
the water conditions. There is no question that we will have periodic
droughts in the future. The additional nuclear reactors will undoubtedly
have serious adverse effects on the aquatic life in the lake as well as in
the water downstream, the Lake Anna homeowners, and the people using the
lake for recreation and fishing.

There are many other very powerful reasons to deny the application for
building additional nuclear reactors at North Anna. The most important and
persuasive reason is that there are no safe means to store spent fuel since
the waste products of nuclear reactors will pose a threat to our existence
for hundreds of years. That danger is unimaginablel

Water is a necessity of life and it is not a renewable resource. How can
you blithely plan to continue to cause damage to our water supplies and our
environment? How can the N.R.C. prepare an Environmental Impact Statement
that finds that the building of new reactors at North Anna would have no
major adverse environmental effects? That is an unreasonable finding.

Please consider all the thoughtful presentations opposing the granting
of this Early Site Permit given at the February 17th public meeting as well
as all the letters you have received from citizens who object to this plan.

Additional nuclear reactors at North Anna are not in the public's
interest.

P-D6 r--ecai e

3/ 9 /D 6

1 1/Srby

G o heP -7 / 5

Thank you for considering this letter.
Sincerely,

Jean E. Hiatt
1534 Rugby Avenue,
Charlottesville, VA 22903
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